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0-19 - Child and Family Support Service - South Lakeland

Wednesday

25th May

7- 8pm

Open to all parents of children aged 5-19

Are you worried about your child's online activity?

Do you want to learn more about keeping them safe?

Join our facilitator lead session to look at the risks children and

young people face online and how parents can help.

Join us on Microsoft Teams.

Contact to get a Microsoft Teams link

sharon.norton@actionforchildren.org.uk

Mobile: 07545 701 232


